

Test Unit 2

1. Put the verbs in brackets into the correct form of the past tense

- a. _____ (you/arrive) in time to catch the flight?
- b. My brother _____ (not/finish) his project yesterday
- c. _____ (you/be) at home last Christmas?
- d. Marla and Sam _____ (buy) cookies for the picnic
- e. My father _____ (not/be) a handsome boy.
- f. The train _____ (stop) at Brighton on the way.
- g. When _____ (Emma/break) her arm?
- h. Paul _____ (not like) his holidays
- i. There _____ (be) a lot of people at the concert last night
- j. _____ (your parents/go) to Paris last month?

2. Make questions for the underlined information

- a. The train left at 9 in the morning
- b. The team played really well so they won the match
- c. I was at home yesterday
- d. No, they didn't. They stayed at home
- e. Yes, it was. It rained all day long

3. Answer the questions using the past tense

- a. What did you have for breakfast this morning?
- b. What did you see the last time you went to the cinema?
- c. Did your mum wear jeans when she was young?
- d. Were your parents into punk music?
- e. When did you ride your bike?

4. Choose the correct option to complete the sentences

- a. Linda is very *sad/sadly*
- b. The children are dancing *happy/happily*
- c. Mike can run very *fast/fastly*
- d. Aunt Mary is a *bad/badly* cook
- e. You write so *slow/slowly*!

5. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the word in brackets

- a. Please, give me an apple, I 'm so _____ (hungry)
- b. If you want to pass the test, you will have to study _____ (hard)
- c. Adam plays football very _____ (good)
- d. The dog ate the food _____ (hungry)
- e. She paints _____ (wonderful); her pictures are always _____ (beautiful)

6. Complete the sentences with words from the box

Casual - second-hand - wide - fashionable - loose
Smart - Brand-new - tight - uncomfortable

- a. Wow! I 've never seen you look so _____. Are you going to a job interview?
- b. I need this dress in a bigger size; It 's too _____
- c. This top looks _____. Have you just bought it?
- d. She usually wears _____ clothes because she wants to feel comfortable.
- e. Film stars always wear _____ clothes

7. Reading Comprehension

Five young people talk about the type of clothes they buy and why.

A I like buying the new fashions when they come out. I spend all my money on new clothes every month. I usually buy online because you can get all the different designer clothes there. If I don't like the clothes when I get them, I can send them back.

B I'm interested in clothes, but I like to buy the cheapest clothes I can find. I always look in charity shops because you can sometimes buy designer clothes at very cheap prices. It means you can't have the clothes immediately, but I love getting a bargain.

C I love clothes and always want the latest fashions. However, new fashionable clothes are beyond my budget, so I design and make most of my clothes instead. It means I can have very fashionable clothes at very low prices.

D I find fashion boring and like to wear clothes that are useful and comfortable. I do a lot of sports, so I usually wear T-shirts and sweatshirts, with jeans and trainers. If I find something I like, I buy two or three of them because I hate shopping.

E I like unusual clothes made from natural or recycled fabrics. There are some good Fairtrade shops in my city, so I know that the people who made them have been paid a reasonable wage. I know that people like to buy cheap clothes, but we have to think of the child labour that allows this.

Which person (A–E):

- 0 produces their own clothes? **C**
- 1 isn't very interested in clothes?
- 2 doesn't like spending a lot on clothes?
- 3 doesn't think it's a good idea to always buy the cheapest clothes?
- 4 spends a lot of money on clothes?
- 5 loves to have the latest fashions? and
- 6 likes to buy clothes made out of specific materials?
- 7 cannot afford the latest fashions?
- 8 buys second-hand clothes?

Find the words which mean:

- a. an offer
- b. money for doing a job